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TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution

October 2, 2024

Mr. Shae Saur, Regional Environmental Manager
Wolf Hollow II Power, LLC

8787 Wolf Hollow Ct

Granbury, Texas 76048-7736

Re: Complaint Investigation at:
Wolf Hollow 11, 8787 Wolf Hollow Ct, Granbury, Hood County, Texas
RN108779729, CN6046796G39

Dear Mr. Saur:

On August 21, 2024, Ms. Patricia Chen of the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ)
DFW Region Office conducted a complaint investigation of the above-referenced location to
evaluate compliance with applicable requirements for air quality. No violations were documented
during the investigation. This investigation was the result of a complaint. For information
regarding our complaint policies and procedures, please refer to the following website:
https://swwiv.tceq.texas.gov/compliance/complaints.

The TCEQ appreciates your assistance in this matter and your compliance efforts to ensure
protection of the State's environment. If you or members of your staff have any questions
regarding these matters, please feel free to contact Ms. Chen in the DFW Region Office at 817/588-
5850.

Sincerely,

AN ot

Archer Tate, Air Section Team Lead
Dallas-Fort Worth Region Office
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality
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